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Dear Ze-Mao Gong, 

Thank you very much for the editing of the manuscript. All your comments and 

requirements were taken into account and corrected. 

 

We send you revised the manuscript 34148 "The significance of dormant forms of 

Helicobacter pylori in ulcerogenesis" (Please refer to the attached file “34148_revised 

manuscript”), Audio core tip and certificate of English editing (Please refer to the 

attached file “Sertificat Meditsina Publisher”) 

 

The authors express their sincere gratitude to the reviewers (ID – 03009708; ID – 

02941657; ID – 02372281) for their work done and positive, high appreciation of 

manuscript. 

 

Response to the reviewer (ID – 03009708): Many thanks to the reviewer for the positive 

review on the manuscript.  

 

Response to the reviewer (ID – 02941657): The authors are grateful to the reviewer for 

the work done and the appreciation of their manuscript. We agree with the reviewer 

that antibiotic therapy leads not only to the transition of H. pylori in the dormant state, 

but leads to the formation of resistant forms. Resistance of H. pylori devoted a lot of 

work. Presented the review upon dormant forms of H. pylori and their significance in 

ulcerogenesis are large enough. Therefore, the authors deliberately did not discuss the 

important problem of resistance of H. pylori infection. The relationship of resistant and 

dormant forms of H. pylori is an issue that needs further scientific research. The authors 

have not found in literature of discussing of this issue. 



 

Response to the reviewer (ID – 02372281): The authors express their gratitude to the 

reviewer for the positive review and special gratitude to the work done on editing of 

manuscript language quality. All corrections to the manuscript in accordance with 

comments of reviewer were made. 

 

Authors have read and checked the manuscript. It was made the edits that were 

highlighted by color in the text.  

Thank you for publishing our manuscript in the World Journal of Gastroenterology. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

Vasiliy Ivanovich RESHETNYAK, professor, DSc, MD; 

V.A. Negovsky Research Institute of General Reanimatology 

25-2, Petrovka St. Moscow 107031, Russian Federation, 

Tel./Fax: +7(495) 694-65-05 (Office); 

E-mail: vasiliy.reshetnyak@yandex.ru 

 


